
Fw: Materials related to  710 issue being taken up by the City Council  10/1/13
Irma Heinrichs to: Pablo Rubio 09/30/2013 04:05 PM

Irma Heinrichs 
Executive Assistant 
City Clerk Department
(562) 570-6228
(562) 570-6789 (FAX)
     My email address has changed to  Irma.Heinrichs@longbeach.gov 

----- Forwarded by Irma Heinrichs/CC/CLB on 09/30/2013 04:04 PM -----

From: "Sally Kilby" <SKilby@ci.south-pasadena.ca.us>
To: <pablo.rubio@longbeach.gov>, <cityclerk@longbeach.gov>, 
Cc: "Sergio Gonzalez" <SGonzalez@ci.south-pasadena.ca.us>, <djimenez@ci.south-pasadena.ca.us>
Date: 09/30/2013 03:57 PM
Subject: Materials related to 710 issue being taken up by the City Council 10/1/13

Pablo: Please forward these materials to the City Council prior to tomorrow night’s Council 
meeting (Item #9).

Dear City Council:
As you consider the 710 item on Tuesday night, the South Pasadena City Council would like you 
to have the attached documents for review and consideration. Resolution No. 7172 is the South 
Pasadena City Council’s latest official position on the SR-710, and the other documents 
demonstrate the City’s continuing dialogue with transportation agencies on various aspects of the 
project. 

Sally Kilby, City Clerk 
City of South Pasadena
1414 Mission Street
South Pasadena, CA 91030
Phone 626-403-7232
Cell 626-524-5564
Fax 626-403-7211
skilby@ci.south-pasadena.ca.us

Reso 7172.pdfReso 7172.pdf Letter to Kosinski re Corridor Project.pdfLetter to Kosinski re Corridor Project.pdf 710 purpose need.pdf710 purpose need.pdf
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